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Holly, attached is a revised draft, with the major areas of change highlighted in yellow. I made a few 
other minor wordsmithing changes as well. I am certainly open to suggestion about other changes you 
might want to suggest.
 
The quotes in Par. 19 are to be found in an August 2015 press conference by the Governor relating to 
Guantanamo. The comments were made in the opening statement in the first 4-5 minutes of the video:
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4JcXmheS2io&feature=youtu.be
 
Ken
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